
Good Evening Lake Forest High School!

We are hosting the PSAT School Day for all 10th grade students on April 13th.

Freshmen, juniors, and seniors will report to school at the normal time and to their

pre-designated areas. Freshmen will report to the auditorium, Junior and Seniors

will report to the gymnasium. Non-testing students will participate in a rotation of

activities, including college/career planning, academic coursework, and physical

education/health time. All students should arrive no later than 7:35 with their

fully-charged, school-provided laptops and chargers. 10th grade students should

not bring any additional electronic devices, such as cell phones and smart watches,

as they are not permitted in the testing room. Students may bring a water bottle and

an additional snack. 10th grade students will need to review the following links

before the test:

1. Test Security Video
2. Digital SAT information
3. Khan Academy SAT practice

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact Mr. Reichenberg.

John Reichenberg
John.Reichenberg@lf.k12.de.us
302-284-9291 x 604

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=eoICnxYIl2k
https://digitaltesting.collegeboard.org/for-students
https://www.khanacademy.org/SAT
mailto:John.Reichenberg@lf.k12.de.us

